
															SEWING CLUB BULLETIN     
        2018 
            WWW.OHCCSEWING.WIX.COM/OHCCSEWING 
Thurs. 
April 5 

9:30am General Meeting 
(Ladies Club Room) 
 
 

Show and Tell. Door 
prizes. Preview 
upcoming workshops. 
Please wear your name 
tags.  

Tues. 
April 3, 
10, 17, 24 

1:00 pm 
 
6:00 pm 
 

Beading Group 
 
Informal Group 
 

Work on your own 
projects.  
Work on UFO’s or chat.  
Meet Club’s knitters & 
crocheters. 

Fri.  April 
6, 13, 20, 
27 

Noon – 
3:00 pm 

Quilting, Sewing & 
Etc. 

Work on projects, ask a 
question, or just come 
to chat. 

Thurs. 
April 12 

9:30am – 
11:30 

Work on individual 
projects or UFO’s 

 

Sat. April 
14 

9:00 am – 
4:00 pm 

Sew In Bring your machine (or 
use our club’s), a lunch, 
and your project. 

Thurs. 
April 19 

9:30 am Photo Quilts with 
Bonnie Krichbaum 

See page two 

Thurs. 
April 26 

9:30 am 
 

Hand Applique with 
Pam Bechill 

See page two 

Sat.  
April 28 

9:00 am - 
Noon 

Wearable Arts Group 
Meet in Craft Room 

Dyeing purchased silk 
scarves.  

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 
      9  Karin Barnes         10  Lani Fawcett-Murders  14  Patricia Monteath 
     15 Shannon Johnston        27 Pat Hawley    30 Dolora Graham 
 
 

PHOTO QUILTS FOR KIDS 
If you are interested in learning how to make a photo quilt for Pendleton children who have a 
parent who has been deployed, Bonnie Krichbaum will be teaching a class on April 19 at 9:30 am 
in the Sewing Room.  To sign up as a volunteer to make a photo quilt and to obtain a kit, please 
call or email Shela Bularan, sbularan@asymca.org., 760-385-4921.  In order to become a 
volunteer in this effort you must complete some information before anything else is done. 
 

HAND APPLIQUE 
A new workshop is being offered this month.  Hand applique, with Pam Bechill, will be taught on 
April 26 beginning at 9:30 a.m. in the Sewing Room.  A materials list will be available at the 
General Meeting on Thursday, April 5. 
 

SEWING FOR BEGINNERS  
On three Tuesday afternoons in March, Marcia Bruce held workshops for three of our Sewing 
Etc. members.  The only obligation was to sew a pillowcase and a Christmas stocking, from kits, 
which have now been donated to the Club’s philanthropy projects.  The Beginning Sewing class 
learned sewing vocabulary, practiced stitching, and were guided through the projects by Marcia.  
All successfully completed the stocking and pillowcase, with some beginning to sew a pillowcase 
for themselves.  If this type of class is of interest to others of our members, we will have a 
sign up sheet at the General Meeting, or contact La Vergne Brown (lbrownohcc84@gmail.com). 
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